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Ajitkumar, Richa

To: City Clerks Office

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Planning and Development Committee Report  - December 6. 2022 - 

Item 7.10   Staff report re: Interim Control By-Law 306-2003 – Northwest Brampton

From: Yerxa, Kelly G. <KellyG.Yerxa@halton.ca>  
Sent: 2021/12/06 5:35 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Rea, Matthew <Matthew.Rea@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Tovey, Dan <Dan.Tovey@halton.ca>; McCabe, Owen <Owen.McCabe@halton.ca>; ' ' 

 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Planning and Development Committee Report - December 6. 2022 - Item 7.10 Staff report re: 
Interim Control By-Law 306-2003 – Northwest Brampton 
Importance: High 

Mr. Rae and Brampton City Clerk’s office: 

I am Counsel for the Region on Halton.  I am writing on behalf of the Region of Halton to express concerns 
with the above noted report (the ICBL report) being considered by the City's Planning and Development 
Committee this evening.      

This is of interest to the Region and the Town of Halton Hills given that they are both signatories to the 
HPBATS MOU.  The Region understands that the Town of Halton Hills has already expressed concerns that the 
action proposed in the ICBL report does not address how the actions being proposed address the MOU. That 
is, the ICBL report is silent as to how the City will continue to ensure that other components of the HPBATS 
MOU remain protected as they integrate into the GTA West Corridor.    

As Mr. Wilker noted this concern is of great importance to both the Region and the Town.   

The Region would appreciate it if you would advise Planning and Development Committee of these concerns.  

Thank you, 
Kelly G. Yerxa  

Kelly G. Yerxa
Senior Legal Counsel
Legal Services 
Legislative & Planning Services 
Halton Region
905-825-6000, ext. 7740 | 1-866-442-5866
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This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the person(s) named above and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any use, 
distribution, copying or disclosure by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us 
immediately by telephone or e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from us, including any attachments, without making a copy.  


